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8th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been working hard over the weekend to secure arrangements for SQA 
exams.  These will go ahead at the stated times in the maths, modern languages and 
support for learning classrooms with the support of a larger team of invigilators.  
Pupils should arrive as normal and they will be directed to the allocated room for 
their exam.  Areas have been identified for those young people who need a space to 
study before or after an exam. 
 
There is a commitment that repair work will take place a quickly as possible.  
However, I would like to stress that no building repair work will take place during 
the hours of examinations.   
 
Plans are progressing well for temporary alternative provision for S1-3 from Friday.  
We have identified three different locations in Stirling and I will be able to update 
you further on this by close of school on Tuesday.  Please be assured that all aspects 
of provision are being considered and planned – curriculum, transport, catering and 
pastoral care. 
 
Pupils who are undertaking the John Muir Award should report to reception at 9am 
on Wednesday 11th May. 
 
Arrangements for pupils who attend Forth Valley College on Fridays will run as 
normal. 
 
Once again, I would like to thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

 
Elaine Bannatyne 


